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***STATEMENT*** 

Mast Endorses Trump 

Welcomes Trump to Tampa for Rally 
 

 

 

Fort Pierce, FL - Republican congressional candidate and former bomb explosive specialist 

under the Joint Special Operations Command (JSOC), and Department of Homeland Security, 

Brian Mast (R-FL), issued the following statement in response to the latest Palm Beach Post 

article which misconstrued Brian Mast’s firm support for Presidential Candidate Donald J. 

Trump. 

 

Brian Mast said: “As the next Congressman from Florida’s 18th District I am proud to support 

and endorse Donald Trump for President of the United States. I unanimously and 

wholeheartedly give my support to the next President of the United States, Donald J. Trump.  

 

Mast continued to state: “I stand with my district and fellow Floridians in welcoming Mr. 

Trump to Florida.” 
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